
P-04-421 – Correspondence from Milford Haven Port Authority to 

the Clerk, 11.02.13 

 
Dear Naomi 
 
I write in response to William Powell’s letter to me dated 6 February referring to a petition 
originated by Mabon ap Gwynfor on the subject of locating the UK’s trident to Milford Haven. 
 
The proposition set out in the petition is a hypothetical one.   The port of Milford Haven is currently 
focused on developing commercially as the UK’s Energy Capital.  The manufacturers based at the 
Port of Milford Haven Enterprise Zone accounts for 20% of Wales’ exports and has the strong 
potential with the right backing to be a driver (as it has been over past five years) for substantial 
private sector inward investment, job creation and growth. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Alec Don 
Chief Executive 
 


